
TECH TIP: MODIFICATION OF SERVO HOLDERS

Some servos may get into contact with the central 
aluminum layshaft and this can brake the free action 
of the transmission. It is suggested to slightly modify the  
holder of the servo.

Safety Precautions:
• Practice using the hobby knife before making this 

modification.
• Wear safety glasses and gloves.
• Perform this modification in a safe area away from small

children.

CUT

If you have any questions please contact us at info@teamxray.com 
or visit our website at www.teamxray.com for news and updates.

Use a sharp hobby knife and remove the edge of the 
servo holder as shown.

View on the finished modification


